
AGENCY RESPONSE TO ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS 

6VAC35-170 – PROPOSED 

REGULATION GOVERNING MINIMUM STANDARDS FOR JUVENILE 

INFORMATION REQUESTS FROM AND RESEARCH INVOLVING HUMAN 

SUBJECTS WITHIN THE DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE 

The responsible Virginia Board of Juvenile Justice agency representatives have 

reviewed the Department of Planning and Budget’s (DPB’s) Economic Impact Analysis 

(EIA) of 6VAC35-170, Regulation Governing Minimum Standards for Juvenile 

Information Requests from and Research Involving Human Subjects within the 

Department of Juvenile Justice. The agency is in agreement with DPB’s analysis.   

 


